2023 FEE INFORMATION











5 September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

At Calvary Christian College we continue to focus on the provision of Exceptional Learning opportunities for each student. While mastery of core curriculum matters, the development of the skills and dispositions required for lifelong learning matters more and sets students on a path of ongoing success in all aspects of their lives. This is why unleashing potential is so important to us and we invest in a wide variety of learning areas both in and beyond the regular classroom environment, as well as providing a foundation for supporting the development of each student. The support of student wellbeing, character and faith formation along with exposure to a wide variety of learning opportunities both within and beyond the curriculum is a way we ensure our students graduate ready for success in their world beyond school.

There are costs associated with providing the quality education you desire for your child. To ensure the College is well positioned and well-resourced to continue to offer a quality educational experience, the College Council has been working with College management to finalise the College Budget for 2023. Good stewardship and wise allocation of resources are paramount to us.

We know our high-quality Calvary teachers are the single greatest contributing factor to enhancing our students' learning. We seek to ensure your child has the best possible learning environment with dedicated staff and access to quality resources and IT infrastructure. An increase in fees is necessary for the College to continue to do these things. We have kept this increase below CPI despite the projections of economists that this will keep rising over the coming months. The cost of delivering quality education also rises with the complexity of each successive Stage in your child's education. Differences in the levy for each year group is strongly influenced by the extra activities provided for each group e.g camps and notably the Year 6 trip to Canberra.

We understand that knowing what the next year's school fees will be is important to your family's planning. Recognising the challenges faced by families with household budgets, the College Council has made every effort to minimise fee increases. To further assist families, the College offers a discount if annual fees are paid in advance. Raising the discount provision on tuition fees for 3rd siblings is another way we have tried to assist you in a world of rising costs beyond your and our control.

It is our honour to lead the College, and we are confident that the quality of education at Calvary Christian College is exceptional value for money.

If you have any questions, please contact the College on 07 3287 6222 or email fees@calvarycc.qld.edu.au.

Yours sincerely

Cherylynne Gostelow Principal and CEO Kevin Gordon Chair of College Council

Fearlessly Authentic Learners





2023 Fee Schedule

School Year	Tuition Fee	Compulsory Levy ¹	Fixed fee	Tax-deductible building fund donation ²	Optional extras ³
Prep	5,250	945	6,195	400	Variable
1	5,250	945	6,195	400	Variable
2	5,250	945	6,195	400	Variable
3	5,355	945	6,300	400	Variable
4	5,355	1,260	6,615	400	Variable
5	5,565	1,365	6,930	400	Variable
6	5,565	2,310	7,875	400	Variable
7	7,150	2,350	9,500	400	Variable
8	7,150	2,350	9,500	400	Variable
9	8,000	2,500	10,500	400	Variable
10	8,000	2,500	10,500	400	Variable
11	8,000	2,500	10,500	400	Variable
12	8,000	2,500	10,500	400	Variable

Available Discounts

Early Payment	5% of Tuition Fee If the annual fee is paid in full before 3:00pm Friday 20 January 2023 10% of Tuition Fee		
2nd Child			
3rd Child	40% of Tuition Fee		
4th + Child	100% of Tuition Fee		

³ Optional extras include items such as optional co-curricular (e.g. private music lessons, music development program, the livestock show team and some VET courses), bus transport, college jersey and sport competitions. The cost of these will be advised when signing up for an activity or service.



¹ The compulsory levy covers the cost to the College of non-optional campus and excursions, laptop computers and curriculum materials, including those previously charged as MSS subject levies. There is, however, a stationery list for parents/caregivers to fulfil at your own expense.

² Donations to the building fund are optional and tax deductible and this is the suggested minimum donation per family.